
Notice of Meeting to Adjourn 
Board of Review to a Later Date 

 
 

Town of Stella, Oneida County Board of 
Review will meet on the day of May 8, 2018, at 
5:00 p.m. at the Stella Town Hall, 2496 County 
Road C, for the purpose of calling the Board of 
Review into session during the forty-five day 
period beginning on the 4th Monday of April, 
pursuant to s.70.47(1) of the Wis. Stats.  
 
Due to the fact the assessment roll is not 
completed at this time, it is anticipated that the 
Board of Review will be adjourned until the 7 
day of August, 2018, at 5:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given this 7th day of April, 2018 by: 

Amy Zdroik, Town Clerk 


